
Principal’s Bulletin 

October 19, 2023 

HAPPY MEA WEEKEND! 

We hope everyone has a restful and enjoyable long weekend. It is a good time 

for both students and staff to relax and recharge as we know that the fall will 

continue to move quickly once we return.  

Join us on Wednesday, October 25th for the SJB All Saints Party. Dinner will be 

available for purchase from 5-6:00pm. We will gather in the church at 6:10pm 

for prayer followed by trick-or-treating through the school and games in the 

plaza. Come dressed as your favorite saint for fellowship and fun. We are look-

ing for some volunteers to help with the evening. Check out the options and 

sign up for a shift if you are able:  All Saints Party Volunteer Signup 

Our fourth grade students will host their parents, grandparents and other spe-

cial guests at the Grade 4 Faith, Family, and Fellowship Morning next Wednes-

day, October 25th. Please join us for Mass followed by a short program by the 

students and hospitality in St. Joseph Hall.  

Our fifth grade students will be going on a class trip to Wolf Ridge Environmen-

tal Learning Center (ELC) next week. They will leave early Wednesday morning, 

October 25th and will return Friday evening, October 27th. This is always a fun 

learning experience for our students and a great bonding trip. Please keep the 

students, staff and chaperones in your prayers - for safe travels and a positive 

time together. We look forward to hearing about their experiences and fun. 

Below are a couple other upcoming items: 

• Tuesday, October 31st is Halloween. Students may come out of uniform on 

this day in Halloween colors or an appropriate Halloween-themed shirt - 

jeans and/or sweatpants are okay on this day. No costumes for grades K-8, 

please. Each grade will have a short class party on this day. 

• Join us for All Saints Day Mass on Wednesday, November 1st at 8:30am. On 

this Holy Day of Obligation, we celebrate the saints of the Church who 

teach how to love the Lord.  

• Fall Parent-Teacher Conferences are coming up on Monday, November 20th 

and Tuesday, November 21st. Sign up opportunities will be coming out on 

November 3rd. As we have done in previous years, families with three or 

more students at SJB will have the first opportunity to sign up. Please note 

that you will have until November 16th at 4:30pm to sign up or make any 

changes. After that time, you will need to contact the school office should 

you need to make any changes to the schedule. Watch for more information 

to come on conferences. 

• Students in grades K-8 will have two, in-person half days of school on No-

vember 20th and 21st. The school day for students will run from 7:55am to 

11:30am. J-Care will be available beginning at 11:30am both days. Follow-

ing morning classes, we will be holding parent-teacher conferences in the 

afternoon/evenings. There is no district busing on either of these days and 

students will need transportation to and from school both days (the charter 

From the Principal 

Upcoming Events: 

MEA - No School  

         Oct 19-20 

Grade 4 FFF Morning 

         Wed, Oct 25 

All Saints Party 

         Wed, Oct 25 

Grade 5 - Wolf Ridge ELC 

         Wed, Oct 25 - Fri, Oct 27 

Halloween Class Parties 

         Tues, Oct 31 

All Saints Day Mass 

         Wed, Nov 1 at 8:30am 

SJB School  

Amazon Wish List 
 

We are asked frequently by 

generous friends of SJB 

what items the teachers 

need or want for their 

classrooms and school. We 

have an Amazon Wish List 

that we add to as those 

needs are communicated 

to us. For anyone who 

might be interested, this 

list is below: 

SJB School  

Amazon Wish List 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0D49AAAB23AAFD0-allsaints1#/
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1N8RM1810MTV3?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1N8RM1810MTV3?ref_=wl_share
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buses to Blaine will run these days). There will be no breakfast or lunch served on these days. 

Blessings and safe travels to all during this weekend. We look forward to having the students back on Mon-

day! 

Ms. Ann Laird, Principal 

 

Magazine Donations:   

Ms. Perez is looking for a specific donation for the Art Room for use in a future middle school 

art project! If you have magazines at home currently that you are no longer interested in keep-

ing, please feel free to send them with your child to school on their Art day. Magazines that 

showcase themes focused on homes and gardens are greatly appreciated as they often carry 

an array of color, and are more school appropriate for use (i.e., Martha Stewart Living, Better 

Homes and Gardens, Real Simple, Magnolia Journal, etc. …). Thank you!  

 

 

After-School Art Classes: 

Fall after-school art classes are being offered this October for stu-

dents in grades K-8. View the class list and register your child for a 

class or two on the SJB Art Page of the school website or by clicking 

on the links below.  Be sure to note the age requirement for each 

class as some classes are appropriate for different ages. Fees for 

classes will be charged to your Tads accounts. 

 

Art at SJB 

After-School Art Class 

Descriptions 

Fall Art Class  

Registration 

Hallograms/Saint Grams and Coloring Contest 

The SJB Student Ambassadors are hosting two activities for our students this Halloween and All Saints 

Day. These are both optional activities for students. 

 

Hallograms and Saint Grams 

Student Ambassadors are sponsoring Hallograms & Saint Grams. These are notes that may be 

purchased to send to other students or staff at SJB. They are 25¢ each or 5 for $1.00 and will 

be sold in the classrooms next week, October 24 - 2. All grams should be filled out and re-

turned to school no later than Friday, Oct. 27th and will be distributed on Tuesday, Oct. 31st. 

 

Coloring Contest 

Ambassadors will also be sponsoring a coloring contest for our students. Coloring sheets will 

be distributed to students on Monday, October 23rd and are due no later than Friday, Octo-

ber 27th. Prizes will be awarded for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place for each grade.  

https://stjohnnyb.org/academics/art/
https://stjohnnyb.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/October-Art-Classes.pdf
https://stjohnnyb.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/October-Art-Classes.pdf
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508054BACAA22A6FC1-44755762-october#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/508054BACAA22A6FC1-44755762-october#/


Page 3 

SJB Athletics - Basketball and Wrestling Registration 

 

   BE SURE TO DRESS YOUR 

PRESCHOOLER FOR THE 

WEATHER EACH DAY! 

 

 

 

CLICK FOR PRESCHOOL CALENDARS 
 

 

 

 

 

Questions? Contact Mrs. Andrea Schroeder at  

schroedera@stjohnnyb.org or 651-633-1522 ext. 1209 

 

SJB Basketball 

Basketball registration is underway! Basketball is 

open to both girls and boys in grades 5-8. Please 

click on the registration link below 

if your child is interested in partic-

ipating.  

 

Registrations will only be accepted through  

Wednesday, November 1st. 

 

SJB BASKETBALL REGISTRATION 
 

Any questions should be directed to Athletic Di-

rector, Mr. Cole Van Beusekom. 

https://stjohnnyb.org/academics/grades/preschool/calendars/
mailto:schroedera@stjohnnyb.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe_fJmEqXSxnWmDBohshT30YaXr31NpU9AbYXECRh0vximWoA/viewform?pli=1&pli=1
mailto:vanbeusekomc@stjohnnyb.org
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VOLUNTEERS  

NEEDED 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0D49AAAB23AAFD0-allsaints1#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0D49AAAB23AAFD0-allsaints1#/
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SJB Parish News 

Congratulations to Mason (grade K) and Mya (grade 2) who were baptized 

at St. John’s on Sunday, October 15.  May you continue to grow in grace 

and love of Jesus Christ.  If you are interested in the Sacrament of Baptism 

contact Jill Fink, Director of Discipleship at finkj@stjohnnyb.org or 

651.633.1540 ext. 1280. 

 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Children RCIC.  Our sessions with families and 

students in grades 3-8 desiring the sacraments of Baptism, Reconciliation and/or 

Eucharist are about to start.  If you are interested for this year contact Jill Fink, 

Director of Discipleship at finkj@stjohnnyb.org or 651.633.1540 ext. 1280 

 

Friday Morning RCIA Session  

There has been some interest in having a Becoming Catholic RCIA session on Friday 

mornings from 9:15-11:15am.  If you are interested in this session, contact Jill Fink, 

Director of Discipleship at 651.633.1540 ext. 1280 or finkj@stjohnnyb.org.  Becoming 

Catholic RCIA is for any adult who is thinking about the Catholic faith and desires to be 

baptized, confirmed or receive holy Communion.  This session is set to begin the end 

of October and the candidates come into the church in late March at the Easter Vigil. 

 

Becoming Catholic - Sacraments, RCIC and RCIA 

mailto:finkj@stjohnnyb.org
mailto:finkj@stjohnnyb.org
mailto:finkj@stjohnnyb.org

